## **Tappan Zee High School**

15 Dutch Hill Road
Orangeburg, NY 10962
MATHEMATICS DEPARTMENT

August 2023

Dear Parents/ Guardian;

Welcome Back! In preparation for the upcoming school year, the Math Department would like to let you know we will be using the TI-84 Plus CE in all of our math courses. It will be to your student's advantage if they had their own graphing calculator to use at home as well in class. The TI-84 Plus CE can be purchased at most office supply retailers and electronic stores. These calculators can be used in all math courses at Tappan Zee High School, are allowed on all New York State Regents Exams, as well as the Advance Placement, PSAT, SAT, and ACT exams.

It would be helpful if your child could have their calculator for the start of the school year with the rest of their school supplies. These calculators are expensive, so we ask that you please be sure to talk to your son/daughter regarding keeping their belongings safe.

If you have any questions regarding the purchase of these calculators, please feel free to contact your child's math teacher.

Thank you and enjoy the rest of the summer!

Sincerely,

TZHS Math Department